
Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Tomorrow Friday November 10th, is 

Veterans Day. To commemorate this 

day, there is no school. 
 

The next PTP meeting will be held on 

Monday November 13th at 6pm in 

the Life Center. Please plan on at-

tending and learn how you can be-

come more involved in our school.  
 

We are in need of volunteers to help 

with  the Santa Gift store, which will 

be open from Monday December 4th 

- Friday 8th. If you are able to help 

please give your name to July in the 

office. 
 

Fall festival is on Saturday November 

18th from 11am-4pm, come with 

your family and join us for an after-

noon of Fun, Food, Games and Ven-

dors.  
 

 

Please do not remove the chains 

across the roadway - the teachers 

and patrols are responsible for doing 

this. ALSO, NO PARKING BE-

HIND THE LIFE CENTRE AT 

DISMISSAL TIME! 

If you arrive early to pick up your 

child and are waiting for dismissal, 

please wait along the walkways and 

not in the Life Centre as classes are 

being held in there until 2:50pm and 

the students are easily distracted and 

therefore may not pay attention to the 

teacher and so lose valuable points from 

their grade. 

Conferences should all be completed by now 

and you should have received your child's 

report card.  We are now in a new 9 weeks 

and if you have concerns about your child's 

current grades or missing assignments, 

please remember to check Rediker or send 

their teacher an email.  As much as teachers 

enjoy talking to parents, arrival or dismissal 

are not appropriate times to do so as teachers 

are usually dealing with a class full of stu-

dents at that time and unable to give you 

100% attention. 

Individual and Class Picture day is Tuesday 

November 14. Students MUST wear their 

chapel uniform. If you would like to pur-

chase their pictures a envelope was sent 

home yesterday, please complete it with 

your payment and send it back to your 

child’s teacher. Also you can paid thru their 

website, www.lifetouch.com.   

Step up is now accepting applications for 

renewal of scholarship for 2018-19. If you 

received this scholarship this year please 

apply for next year now. If you need assis-

tance July can help you in the office. 

  

 

Sheila Miles, 

Principal 
 

 
 
 

November 9, 2017 

I m p o r t a n t  
U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s !  

 
N o v e m b e r  9  

A b r a c a d a b r a  S p i r i t  
N i g h t  

 

N o v e m b e r  1 0  
V e t e r a n s  D a y   

N o  S c h o o l   
 

N o v e m b e r  1 1   
C h u r c h  S e r v i c e  5  p m  

 
N o v e m b e r  1 2  

C h u r c h  S e r v i c e  
1 0 : 3 0 a m   

 
 

N o v e m b e r  1 3   
T r i b e  3 p m  

P T P  M e e t i n g  6 p m  
 

N o v e m b e r  1 4  
P i c t u r e  d a y  
S o c c e r  3 p m  

 
N o v e m b e r  1 5  
N J H S  7 : 3 0 a m  

C h a p e l  8 : 3 0 a m  
G O H  2 : 3 0 p m  

 
N o v e m b e r  1 6  

N o  S p o r t s  
 

N o v e m b e r  1 7  
4 t h  g r a d e  F i e l d  T r i p  

 

N o v e m b e r  1 8  
F a l l  F e s t i v a l  1 1 - 4 p m  
C h u r c h  S e r v i c e  5 p m  

 
N o v e m b e r  1 9  

C h u r c h  S e r v i c e  
1 0 : 3 0 a m  

  

N o v e m b e r  2 0  
T r i b e  3 p m  

 
N o v e m b e r  2 1  

M S  A p p l e  P i e s  8 : 3 0 a m  
T u r k e y  T r o t  1 : 3 0 p m  

 
N o v e m b e r  2 2 - 2 4  

T h a n k s g i v i n g  B r e a k  
N o  S c h o o l    

 
 

N o v e m b e r  2 5  
C h u r c h  S e r v i c e  5 p m  

 

N o v e m b e r  2 6  
C h u r c h  S e r v i c e  

1 0 : 3 0 a m  
 
 
 
 

 

 

TIGER TALES 

Principal’s Message 


